
This website report covers the time between the January and February CSR Meetings (2025-01-14 

through 2025-02-11).

A few days after the January CSR meeting, we started seeing the aa-tulareco.org website crash.  It 

could only go a few hours, and then it would crash.  I started to build a new server to move to; but the 

migration did not look like it was going to go well, so I abandoned that.  Where we are now: a tiny 

program runs every five minutes, looking to see if the website is crashed again.  If it is, the program 

restarts the crashed service.

Meetings, Calendar of events, and Announcements were not being changed while the website was 

under duress.

Carol Ann and I did the normal monthly edits of the CSR meeting, GSR meeting, Springville Sunday 

Breakfast meeting, and Valley Group meetings.

Thank you for letting me be of service.


